
January 2000   Newsletter for The San Luis Obispo County Four Wheel Drive Club
Editor Debbie K.

Election results

SLO County 4WD Club

Board of Directors 2000

 President
MARK B.

 Vice President
JIM Z.

 Secretary
CHERYL S.

 Treasurer
JUDY J.

 Ways & Means Director
GLENDA G.

 Membership Director
BRENT M.

 Events Director
AL J.

 Land Use Liaison
LYNN S.

 CA4WDC Club Liaison
JAMES B.

 Newsletter Editor
DEBBIE K.

Committee Volunteers 2000

 Social Chairperson: CHRISTY M.

 Safety Chairperson: BRAD J.

 Trail Boss: OPEN (as events come up)

 Telephone Chairperson: OPEN.

 Promotion Chairperson: LYNN S.

----The SLO County 4WD Club meets the 1st WED of every month-
('cept December)

PLAYERS RESTAURANT, ATASCADERO, 7:00 pm

______________

----SLO County 4WD Club Board of Directors Meeting---
Wednesday JANUARY 19
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Lynn & Janes home, 6:00 PM

6:00 p.m. for dinner, please R.S.V.P. to Lynn.

7:00 p.m. meeting begins

All are welcome
______________

----SLO County 4WD Club General Meeting

Wednesday FEBRUARY 2, 1999 7:00 PM

PLAYERS RESTAURANT
ATASCADERO

>

UPCOMING RUNS 

 Molina pre-run

Saturday January 8, 2000

Clear Creek
TrailBoss: James B. 461-3760

7:00AM MidState Bank

 SLO 4-WHEELERS Day Run

January 15, 2000 Run

Rain or Shine
RSVP

Trailboss: Frank A.
Frank A's Place

Denny's Atascadero 10AM

Picnic lunch,
enjoy hills, meadows, springs

exploring, possibly making new trails

Scheduled EVENTS

February 26-27 2000
TrailBoss: Brad J. 831-633-6260

Safety Meeting/Hollister Run

March 17-19 2000
TrailBoss: Ray M. 466-5728/

James B. 461-3 760
Molina Ghost Run

April 9-12 2000
TrailBoss: Al J. 544-2518

Highway 4 Run

May 27-28 2000
TrailBoss: Ray M 466-5728

SLO 4-WHEELERS Spring Thing
Event

June 9-12 2000
TrailBoss: Will H. 466-6557

Hume Lake Run

July 1-2 2000
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 SLO 4-WHEELERS Work Party Garcia
Ridge

Saturday January 22, 2000

TrailBoss: Will H.
Meet at Vons Atascadero 8AM
or Ranger Station Pozo 9AM
Work Party-should be FUN!

(if you have been there, you know where, if
you haven't been there come out for a fun

run) 

AL-Hes the MAN

If you would like to trailboss a run or have
suggestions for a run -contact

Al J.- SLO 4-Wheelers Events Director
aljudy@thegrid.net-or make the meetings!

TrailBoss: Jim Z 466-3852
Shaver Lake Area Run

July 2000
Templeton Parade

August 18-20 2000
TrailBoss: Lynn S. 466-8576

Coyote Lake Run

September 7-10 2000
TrailBoss: Al J. 544-2518

October 2000
TrailBoss: Richard K. 466-6077

Fright Nite

December 2000
TrailBoss: Judy J. 544-2518

City of SLO Christmas Parade

December 2000
TrailBoss: Christy M. 929-2445

SLO 4-Wheelers Annual Christmas
Party

SLO 4-Wheeler Dues are DUE!!!
Contact Brent M@bczandz@thegrid.net

Need a new rig for the new Millennium?
The ONLY place to buy new Jeep!

Great selection of pre-owned vehicles too!

Ted offers a 15% discount on all parts
(& 10% off accessories like hats)

to club members who present their 1999 Membership Card!
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A LIL NOTE FROM TREX

Newsletter Deadline Changed

Please have all submissions to the SLO 4-WHEELER newsletter to me by
SATURDAY after General Meeting

(due to a change in jobs I no longer have Mondays off and will complete the newsletter on Sundays) Please keep submissions to
one page or less

Thank You All

Email: trexkravan@thegrid.net

THANK YOU
TO ALL SLO 4-Wheeler Board & Committe Members of

1999.
A JOB WELL DONE

And now for something completly different:

Well, not completely but I thought I should briefly introduce myself as your new president. My name is Mark
Booker. Member of the SLO 4-Wheelers something like 6 years. I have an 82 Cj 7 + a few other hobbies, (like a
motorhome, we enjoy it except when it’s time to dump, referred to as ‘doing the nasties’ I hate it. But I enjoy the
coach so ‘doing the nasties’ has become part of it if we want to use it. Sort like land use issues-Just somthing
I’d really rather not think about, but it’s necessary. Its not your motorhome so I won’t be askin for help...but
when Lynn says write DO IT! because they are YOUR trails!
Anyway, when sitting around the campfire at Coyote last year with other SLO 4-Wheelers, as we were solving
the worlds problems, it was suggested I run for President, Dooop! hmmm- I just couldn’t think of a good reason
not +I figured someone more motivated would want it-WRONG- so here I am.
What can you expect from your new Prez? Well,,,my main focus will be fun
1: an open agenda to run the meetings
2: An open ear, I invite everyones input for ideas & suggestions. This is YOUR club!
3: More focus on runs, our adopted trails, and 4-wheeling in general. Don’t misunderstand,-it’s not a new
approach, but with so much coming at us, an effort will be required to not lose sight of why we’re out there and
at the meetings.
I think as Prez-that will be the most difficult challenge,- to react as required & stay informed of the political stuff
while at the same time keeping the emphasis on & actually enjoying the wheeling, the camaraderie,-tall tales &
lies and just general good friendship of being a member of the SLO 4-Wheelers.
Also; I’d personally like to THANK! our out-going officers & those who have volunteered to fill an office or
accepted another term. I cannot speak highly enough of those who give up their time for the club.-The reward is
in the doing, but lettin em know is nice.
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Mark B AnEv942@aol.com
President SLO 4-Wheelers-2000

End of January edition of the SLO 4-Wheeler for the year 2000

Edited for your web viewing pleasure. Omissions/errors due to editing happen. For actual content see The SLO 4-Wheeler
newsletter and the Great job our newsletter editor, Debbie, has done in its original format. As newsletters are added to this site
note: they are for referral and interest - for actual notices/dates turn to your OFFICIAL SLO 4-Wheeler newsletter. Contact
trailboss for event that your interested in. This has been a test.
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